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Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the committee; 

Please add your support to create a state-of-the-art facility in the downtown core area 

in Eugene.  Not only is that area of town in need of a very positive influence, the 

atmosphere that would be created by a multi-use facility would certainly increase the 

economic impact in the entire area. Creating a venue that caters to all income levels 

in Eugene, and maintains a family friendly activity base is something that can have 

positive and long term benefits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Ken Young 


